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This	month	our	theme	is	autumn,	we	
will	be	learning	about	what	happens	
in	autumn,	animals	that	hibernate	and	
routine	of	day	and	night.	We	will	be	
promoting	the	colours	yellow	and	
blue,	square	and	the	number	1.	Please	
talk	to	your	children	at	home	about	
what	we	are	learning.	
Jump,	jiggle	and	jive	will	be	back	on	
Tuesday	20th			November	with	a	charge	
of	£2	towards	the	cost	and	will	
continue	once	a	month.	Without	these	
payments	we	would	not	be	able	to	
continue	with	monthly	sessions.		The	
children	enjoyed	the	music	and	
dancing	and	through	this	your	child	
will	continue	to	develop	their	physical,	
language	and	listening	skills.	
We	will	be	introducing	Big	Bedtime	
Read	with	a	work	shop	for	
Parents/Carers	on	the	16th	November	
at	9.15	am	Refreshments	will	be	
provided.	This	was	a	great	success	last	
year	and	encourages	more	reading	at	
home.	We	will	be	providing	books	and	
a	bag	for	your	child	through	a	lending	
library.	We	would	encourage	all	
parents/carers	to	attend.			

Photographer	Friday	9th	November			
	£10	per	pack	
	
Big	Bedtime	Read	….Friday	16th	November	
at	9.15	am	
		
Jump,	Jiggle	and	Jive…Tues	20th	November	
	£2	monthly	
	
Parents	meetings	Monday	19th	November	
CHILDREN	at	school	as	normal.	There	will	
be	a	timetable	on	the	noticeboard	for	
parents	to	choose	a	slot.	
		
Some	dates	for	your	dairy	for	the	run	up	to	
Christmas.	
Nativity	play	Tuesday	11th	December	with	
jump,	jiggle	and	jive.			
More	information	will	be	given	nearer	the	
time.		Thank	You						Mrs	Boyle	
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We	went	on	our	autumn	walk	in	
October	and	the	children	really	enjoyed	
it,	pictures	on	the	website	(Saint	
Vincent	De	Paul	Parish)	then	click	the	
link	to	pre-school.	We	also	have	a	
Facebook	page	for	parents	only..	send	a	
friend	request	to	saint	Vincent	De	Paul	
Pre-school	Play	group.	Unfortunately	
the	visit	to	go	to	Santa’s	cottage	in	the	
Mourne	Mountains	is	not	available	now	
for	schools,	we	are	hoping	to	arrange	
another	event.	More	information	later.		
The	date	for	Christmas	nativity	is	above			
ababove.		


